
From: Todd Leber <toddl@senecagroup.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:37 PM EST 
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
Subject: RE: Thanks and slides 

Hello, Christina.

 

To reiterate Andrea's note, thank you for organizing such a successful, positive kick-off meeting last

week.  (I have never been in a project meeting with public officials where there was so much laughter!)

 

Re your question, NBBJ and the project team does not share that deck and prefers to share it in person

as we did last week. Sorry. Are there any specific images your team would like to see again?

 

Our request for your slides, came from me. I am ramping up a new team member and thought the background

slides from Bob and other would be helpful (but not critical if there is reluctance to share).

 

Thanks again.

Todd

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 3:39 AM

To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Todd Leber <toddl@senecagroup.com>

Subject: RE: Thanks and slides

 

Yes - are you able to share your slides?

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Fava, Andrea [mailto:afava@amazon.com]

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 5:54 AM

To: Christina Winn <Cwinn@arlingtonva.us>; toddl@senecagroup.com

Subject: Thanks and slides

 

Hi, Christina. Thank you again for organizing the meeting with County team last week. Are you able to

share the slides? Thanks!

 

 

 


